
 
 

 

HOOGHLY COCHIN SHIPYARD LIMITED 

 HOWRAH – 711109  

 

Ref. No.– CEO/2024/2                                                                                     Date: 26.03.2025 

NOTICE 

Provisional list of shortlisted/not shortlisted candidates 
for the post of Chief Executive Officer on Fixed Term Basis 

 
This has reference to the advertisement number CEO/2024/2 dated 29th January 

2025 for selection to the post of Chief Executive Officer on Fixed Term Basis in 

Hooghly CSL which was published in the Company website (CSL and HCSL) and 

indicative advertisements in various leading Newspapers.  

Total 18 numbers of applications have been received for aforesaid post till the last date 

of receipt of applications i.e., 28th February 2025. All applications were scrutinized as 

per the eligibility criteria notified.  

Based on criteria mentioned in the advertisement, 02 nos. of lists have been prepared 

i.e., list of provisionally shortlisted candidates who have fulfilled the required 

qualifications, age and experience etc. and list of not shortlisted candidates along with 

reasons therein are as follows: 

1. List of Provisionally Shortlisted Candidates for the post of Chief Executive Officer on 

Fixed Term Basis are as follows: 

 

Sl. No. Name of the Applicants Remarks 

1. ARUN DASH Shortlisted 

2. ASHOK KUMAR BISWAS Shortlisted 

3. ASHUTOSH KRISHNARAO PANDE Shortlisted 

4. BALASUNDARAM B Shortlisted 

5. BHASKAR SENGUPTA Shortlisted 

6. JASBIR SINGH Shortlisted 

7. NARINA APPA RAO Shortlisted 

8. SUBRATO GHOSH Shortlisted 



 
 
 

2.  List of Not Shortlisted Candidates for the post of Chief Executive Officer on Fixed Term 

Basis along with reasons are as follows: 

Sl. No. Name of Applicants Remarks 

1. ARUP KUMAR DUTTA 

Does not have minimum of 15-20 years 
of managerial experience in the Ship 
Building/Ship Repair Industry or 
dealing with Ships/Ship repair in Oil 
Industry/Off shore marine structures. 

2. GAURAV GAUTAM 

Does not have minimum of 15-20 years 
of managerial experience in the Ship 
Building/Ship Repair Industry or 
dealing with Ships/Ship repair in Oil 
Industry/Off shore marine structures. 

3. JAYABALAN V 

Does not have minimum of 15-20 years 
of managerial experience in the Ship 
Building/Ship Repair Industry or 
dealing with Ships/Ship repair in Oil 
Industry/Off shore marine structures. 

4. KRISHNAIAH G 

Does not have minimum of 15-20 years 
of managerial experience in the Ship 
Building/Ship Repair Industry or 
dealing with Ships/Ship repair in Oil 
Industry/Off shore marine structures. 

5. 
 

P PRASAD PRASAD 

Does not have minimum of 15-20 years 
of managerial experience in the Ship 
Building/Ship Repair Industry or 
dealing with Ships/Ship repair in Oil 
Industry/Off shore marine structures. 

6. PARTHASARATHI CHAUDHURI 

Does not have Bachelor’s Degree in 
Naval Architecture / Marine 
Engineering /Mechanical Engineering 
or in a related field. 

7. SANTOSH GUPTE 

Does not have Bachelor’s Degree in 
Naval Architecture / Marine 
Engineering / Mechanical Engineering 
or in a related field. 

8. SUBRAMANIAN SWAMINATHAN 

Does not have Bachelor’s Degree in 
Naval Architecture / Marine 
Engineering / Mechanical Engineering 
or in a related field. 



 
 

 

Further dates for the next step of selection process will be notified in the website shortly. 

Candidates are advised to check both CSL/HCSL website on a regular basis.   

                   

 

             SD/-  
GENERAL MANAGER (HR & TRAINING),  

Cochin Shipyard Limited,  
For Hooghly Cochin Shipyard Limited  

 

9. 
SUMALKUMAR RAMAKRISHNA 

PILLAI 

Does not have minimum of 15-20 years 
of managerial experience in the Ship 
Building/Ship Repair Industry or 
dealing with Ships/Ship repair in Oil 
Industry/Off shore marine structures. 

10. VISHAL SHUKLA 

Does not have Bachelor’s Degree in 
Naval Architecture / Marine 
Engineering / Mechanical Engineering 
or in a related field. 


